## KIRSTEN E. GILLIBRAND NEW YORK



## UNITED STATES SENATOR

July 10, 2015

Dear Friends,

It is a privilege to send greetings to everyone attending the 2015 Cross Cultural Internship Program (CCIP) Recognition Ceremony at Citi Field, home of the New York Mets. First, I would like to thank those who made this evening's event a success.

I am grateful for programs like CCIP for their consistent effort in bringing together two cultures, East and West, and to develop friendship through business, cultural and educational activities. Your efforts promote diversity and strengthen cross cultural understanding.

The efforts of this program are made possible by the dedication of numerous individuals and organizations. Thank you for your commitment to facilitating opportunities for students to develop deeper understandings of the international community. It is my hope that your efforts inspire others to take actions to enhance international exchange.

Please accept my best wishes for a wonderful event, and many more years of continued success.

Sincerely,

Kirsten Gillibrand

United States Senator

Gillibrand